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Stakeholder notification of FA name change 
 
 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
   
The Certification Assessment Body (CAB) United Certification Systems Limited (UCSL) 
would like to inform you of the changes of name of the following fishery: 
  
FSA Western Bering Sea Walleye pollock midwater trawl changed to Fishery Shipowners 
Association (FSA) Western Bering Sea Walleye pollock 
 
Please kindly note, that the change is raised in order to comply with MSC-FCP-v2.2: 7.10.4 / 
Process requirements - Announcement Comment Draft Report / as well as MSC Ecert 
database user manual for CABs v8.0 section 3.2. Change of the name is a technical update 
and will not affect certificate scope / UoA, as well as no changes content wise to any of the 
FA reports at any stage, etc. 
 
 
UCSL welcomes any suggestions regarding stakeholders who may wish to receive updates 
for this fishery. 
 
Sincerely, 
UCSL Marine Program Team 
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